

STEPHEN WHITBURN COUNCILMEMBER • THIRD DISTRICT

January 19, 2022

City of San Diego Economic Development Department Attn: Christina Bibler 1200 Third Ave., 14th Floor San Diego, CA 92101

Dear Ms. Bibler,

I understand that a proposal to form the Greater Hillcrest Community Benefit District has been submitted to the City of San Diego Mayor's Office and Economic Development Department. I was briefed on this proposal on June 23, 2021 by property owners who wish to create this district. I understand that this district will provide clean and safe services, including outreach to unsheltered individuals.

I hope that this project can move expeditiously through the City review process. I look forward to the property owners within the proposed district having the opportunity to vote on the creation of the district and weigh in on whether it is right for them.

Sincerely,

Stephen Whitburn

cc: Mayor Todd Gloria

cc: Hillcrest Business Association

3226K